03/17/2005 21 : 47

ETEXT ATTACHMENT

March 17, 2005

Katrina Senger Campaign Finance Analyst Federal Election Commission 999 E St., NW Washington, DC 20463

Identification: C00341743

Reference: Amended 12 Day Pre-General Report (10/1/04-10/13/04), received 12/15/04

Dear Ms. Senger:

This letter is in response to your request for additional information, dated February 16, 2005.

Your letter indicates that Volunteer PAC disclosed several contributions to committees that were designated for the primary after the date of their primary election. With the exception of four recipients on the list, all other contributions were made to candidates for their 2006 primary election. Therefore, the contributions did not occur after the date of the election. The 12 Day Pre-General report has been amended to accurately list these designations.

Furthermore, while reviewing all contributions made to candidate committees, Volunteer PAC discovered that it had disclosed contributions to two other candidate committees with inaccurate designations for the 2004 primary.

The contribution to Thad Cochran for US Senate, dated 9/17/04 should have been designated to the 2008 primary. The contribution to Craig Thomas for US Senate on 9/17/04 should have been designated to the 2008 Primary. The October Quarterly Report has been amended to reflect these designations.

The four campaign committees who did receive contributions after the date of their primary elections are listed below:

Herman Cain for US Senate Cam Cavasso for US Senate Nussle for Congress Henry Brown for US Congress

These four committees have each been sent a letter from Voluteer PAC which requests a refund of the contribution or asks for verification that the recipient committee had primary debt. Copies of these letters have been sent to the Federal Election Commission under separate cover.

Sincerely,

Dawn Perkerson Treasurer